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TO: ALL SOUTHWEST ONCOLOGY GROUP MEMBER, CCOP, UCOP AND 

AFFILIATE MEDICAL ONCOLOGISTS, SURGEONS, RADIATION 
ONCOLOGISTS AND PATHOLOGISTS; VA Special Member Institutions; 
CALGB, ECOG, NCIC-CTG, EPP Institutions; EORTC; CTSU 

 
 
FROM: Southwest Oncology Group Operations Office 
 
RE: UintaVision, Inc. drug distribution schedule during the holidays 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
The information in this memorandum affects the timing of drug ordering and shipping for 
Southwest Oncology Group protocols ordering study drugs from UintaVision, Inc. over the 
Christmas and New Year's holidays.  The UPS Logistics warehouse, which ships the study 
drugs, will be closed on December 26, 2005, December 30, 2005 and January 2, 2006 and 
will not be shipping study drugs for any of the Southwest Oncology Group studies.  
UintaVision, Inc. will remain open to monitor calls and address any pressing issues during 
these times.  Please plan drug ordering accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: SWOG Statistical Center 

John Taylor - CALGB 
Piero Buscaglia – ECOG 
Eva Lin – NCIC-CTG 
Don Vera – EMMES Corporation 
Richard Sylvester, Sc.D. – EORTC 
Kendra Godfrey Barrow - CTSU 
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